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Dear Governor Haley,

As a voter, taxpaying constituent, and poker enthusiast, I am writing to ask you to support my 
right to play poker on the Internet. Licensing by qualified bodies would ensure that age 
verification measures are implemented, consumer protections are provided, and protections for 
those with excessive gaming habits are mandated.

Poker is an enjoyable game of skill, like golfing or chess. Poker is also a great American 
pastime. Presidents, generals, Supreme Court Justices, members of Congress, and Americans 
from all walks of life have enjoyed this game of skill for over 150 years. It is an honorable game 
that millions of Americans are proud to play.

If you support generating tax revenue WITHOUT increasing taxes and creating domestic jobs 
rather than outsourcing them, you will support the licensing and regulation of online poker. I hope 
that I, along with my over one million fellow Poker Players Alliance members, can count on your 
support.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Gina Fanning


